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Happy New Year! 

We would like to wish all our families a very happy 
and healthy new year.  The children have returned 
to school refreshed and ready for the new term 
which looks set to be as busy as ever! 

The start of a new term brings some changes.  In 
assembly this week our new pupil leadership posts 
were announced for House Captains and Sports 
Captains. 

 

 
 
 
 
Sports Captains (left to right) Y, E, M, M, J and S 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
House Captains (left to right) N, T, J and L 

 
Habits of Mind (HOM) 

 
Number 9: Think and Communicate with Clarity 
and Precision.   

 
We encourage children to think and 
rehearse before communicating in 
both written and oral form. 
 

 
School Attendance Figures 

( 17-20 Dec) 
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Average: 95.45%  School Target: 97.00% 
 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 98.91 3K 91.07 

RF 93.18 3Cr 96.67 

RS 95.11 4EF 96.74 

1S 95.42 4D 95.83 

1L 93.10 4T 97.83 

1B 92.08 5H 97.50 

2E 97.41 5GS 98.66 

2T 99.55 6P 98.61 

2B 95.26 6S 88.94 

3C 91.38 6M 95.83 

Monday Year 6 cycling proficiency –
week 2 
School nurse drop in clinic 

Tuesday  

Wednes-
day 

Boys’ football vs Lowther away 

Thursday Boys’ football vs Sheen Mount 
away 

Friday Year 6 boys’ football tourna-
ment—all day 

Helping Hands 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Clacher has the pleasure of choosing the Help-
ing Hands Cup winner this week.  As ever it was a 
hard choice but J was chosen for her helpfulness 
and maturity in the classroom. 
 

Health Warning  
We have been notified by our nursing 
team that there have been 4 confirmed 
cases of whooping cough in the com-
munity. It is recommended that parents 
or carers check that their children’s 
immunisations are up to date.  

 

Parenting Classes 
Gil Hines, who is well known to the school, is run-
ning 2 parenting classes on ‘Supporting your anx-
ious child’ and ‘Managing behaviour in under 8s’.  
For more information or booking 
go to http://www.gillhines.co.uk/ 
 

Supporting Children with EAL 
In school we have many children who have English 
as an additional language (EAL).  Their language 
acquisition ranges from ‘fluent’ to ‘new to English’.  
Parents and carers who speak languages other 
than English are a valuable resource in school.  If 
you are multilingual and would be willing to provide 
support in school, either on a regular basis or ad 
hoc basis please contact the school via  
info@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk  with details of 
your name and the languages you are able to 
speak.  Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
Diary Dates:  
Week commencing: 14th January 
 
 
 
 


